
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

With only 3 weeks remaining until the 2017 school years is complete there is still so much going on.  Please 
refer to the Term 4 calendar handed out earlier in the term, the calendar on the school's website and 
continued updates in the newsletter for events coming up. 

 Next week the Intensive Swimming Commences.    
 Yarn-up and AECG meetings will be held next Friday. 
 On Monday 4th December there will be a 'thank you afternoon tea' for volunteers. 
 The Year 6 Graduation will be held on Thursday 7th December at the Sawtell RSL. 
 On Friday 8th December Student Reports will be sent home.  Year 3-6 Presentation Assembly 

commences at 12noon and the K-2 Presentation Assembly commences at 2:15pm. 
 Monday 11th December the Grand Toormi Medallion presentation will be held. 
 Tuesday 12th December the P&C's Christmas Family Fun Night will be held between 5-7pm 

plus the raffle will be drawn. 
 Wednesday 13th December Year 6 Surfing with the Principal @ Jetty Beach/North Wall, Coffs 

Harbour and the Year 6 water fight.  The K-2 Party Day will also be held. 
 Thursday 14th December Stage 2 and 3 Big Banana Water Slide and activities at the Jetty 

Foreshores.  Notes home today.  $16.50 per child, due Thursday 7th December. 
 Friday 15th December the Talent Quest will be held, classroom cleaning and last day of term.  

  

Bongil Bongil CoS Beach Walk for Movember 
Another big thank you to the school community who supported the Movember Beach Walk for Men's 
Health.  $180 was raised on the day through donations.  Toormina PS raised $232.50, Sawtell PS raised 
$189 and Boambee PS raised $637 through in-school fundraising activities.  Again, well done Toormina PS. 
  

Parent Survey Forms 
Earlier this week Parent Survey Forms were sent home with students.  These surveys also assist the school 
in planning and reporting.  Please take some time to complete the survey and return them to school 
tomorrow.   
  

Enrolling or leaving? 
If your child will be leaving our school at the end of the year could you please inform the office if you 
haven't already done so.  Alternatively, if you have a child who will be enrolling into Kindergarten could 
you also inform the office ASAP.  The school is trying to formulate classes for 2018 to ensure a smooth 
transition into the new school year occurs.   
  

Enjoy your weekend! 
  

Michael Hepi 
Principal 

Intensive Swimming  
Intensive swimming begins Monday 27th November. All participants have been to a meeting and received a note 
about what to bring and what to expect. Swimmers must be at school by 8.55 am please for Roll Call and to catch 
the bus. 
Mrs Trist (Coordinator) 

Telephone: 6653 2122   Fax: 6652 8827 

Toormina-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

www.toormina-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

Cavanba Road Toormina NSW  

  

 

IMPORTANT DATES 

22nd November  School Captain Nominations  

28th November  $1 scoop Ice creams  

27th November – 8th December Swimming Scheme 

1st December  Yarn Up Meeting  

4th December  Volunteers Christmas Party  

7th December  Year 6 Graduation  

8th December  Presentation Assembly  
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Assembly Photos  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
             Canteen Gotcha  
 James Anderson  

          K Red 
 
 

Presentation Assembly Times  
  

Friday 8th December - in the School Hall 
Years 3 to 6             12 noon to 1.45pm  

Kinder to Year 2        2.15pm to 3pm 
 
 
 
The book warehouse is very happy to photocopy our student’s presentation 
certificate/vouchers for their records. They will stamp the back of the certificate and 
return the original to families as a memento of our student’s achievements. Please just ask 
at the time of redeeming, to ensure you get your original back.  
 

 
 
 
 

Christmas Spirit  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



Bus travel Information  

If your child is, starting Kindergarten next year or going from year 2 to 3 a new application form needs to be 
completed for bus travel.  
 
All bus applications are completed online by going to https://apps.transport.nsw.gov.au/ssts 

 
Message from the Canteen 
 

Our canteen is urgently looking for a few more volunteers to help out.  
Please see Office Staff for the relevant paperwork to volunteer                         

                                                                                                                                                     School Banking Rewards  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Managing Anger 
December 13, 2017 

How to reduce stress and conflict caused by anger 

 

9.30am to 12.30pm 

3-7 Prince St Grafton  

Contact Cranes 6642 7257 for more information  

 

Congratulations 

 
Congratulations to the girls from Toormina PS who are part of Sawtell Physical Culture Club for such a wonderful 
performance at Zone in October and to our State Finalists who performed in Sydney earlier this month.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Olivia, Jaime, Shayla, Keira, Zoe and Samara  
                                                                                                                         Ellie                                                 Enna  
 
 

27th Nov W Grant  
28th Nov Closed 
29th Nov C Kitchener 
  E Waters 
30th Nov J Ward 
1st Dec    M Maggio 
  K Loader  

https://apps.transport.nsw.gov.au/ssts


Uniform Shop  
The following items are still in stock at the school if you wish to purchase them at the discounted price. 

  

Polo shirts- $20 
Size 4 – 32 in stock 

Boys Long Cargo Pants - $13 
Size 4 – 10 in stock 
Size 6 – 4 in stock 
Size 8 – 4 in stock 
Size 10 – 8 in stock 
Size 12 – 13 in stock 
Size 14 – 15 in stock 
Size 16 – 13 in stock 

Zip up jackets - $20 
Size 4 – 12 in stock 
Size 6 – 5 in stock 
Size 14 – 2 in stock 
Size 16 – 10 in stock 

Boys Cargo Shorts - $12 
Size 4 – 12 in stock 
Size 6 – 10 in stock 
Size 10 – 5 in stock 
Size 12 – 5 in stock 
Size 14 – 6 in stock 
Size 16 – 1 in stock 

Boys Fleecy Pants - $11 
Size 4/6/8/10 – plenty in stock 
Size 12 – 2 in stock 
Size 14 – 3 in stock 

Girls Cullottes - $15 
Size 4 – 16 in stock 
Size 10 – 1 in stock 
Size 12 – 2 in stock 
Size 14 – 10 in stock 

Rain Ponchos $10 available in size Small, Medium, Large  
 

Open in Fridays at 2.40pm or place an order via the office  
 

Hats will still be available to the school Office  
  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Big Bike Ride 

 


